
Nob Hill Elementary SAF Minutes  
Tuesday, April 16, 2019    
Nob Hill Elementary Cafeteria 
 
I. Welcome: Meeting called to order at 9:45am 
 
In attendance: Please see sign in sheet.  
 
II. Principal’s Report: Mrs. Floyd was pleased to announce that NHE met their goal for total 
survey filled out this year. The parents that filled out the survey and turned in a printed page at 
the end of the survey were able to enjoy a free ice cream on Mrs. Floyd.  
Poem in your Pocket was a big success, as well as the volunteer breakfast Monday morning 
April 15,2019. Mrs. Floyd also reminded everyone that the safety meeting will be held on 
Wednesday April 17, 2019 in the media center at 6:30pm. Unfortunately, Dr. Wanza will not be 
in attendance.  
 
III. BCPS Superintendent Robert Runcie: Superintendent Robert Runcie was a guest speaker at 
this months Central Advisory meeting at Piper High School. He was there to take any questions 
that parents, or volunteers had regarding education and safety. Most of topics that were 
brought up were about High Schools and safety. I as the SAF Chair person I did ask a question 
regarding our school. I expressed my dissatisfaction regarding an unannounced code red drill. I 
explained my concern as a parent and the emotional stress of my two daughters from this drill. 
Superintendent Robert Runcie thanked me for my question and then referred to Mr. Brian Kats 
the speaker for safety in Broward County is. He explained; he spoke with Dr. Valerie Wanza in 
the morning about this very topic and they concluded to no longer have unannounced code red 
drills. Superintendent Robert Runcie had Mr. Kats repeat the message of no more unannounced 
code red drills. That all code red drill moving forward will need to announce over loud speaker 
“This is a Code Red Drill”.  
 
IV. DAC Report: A handout was given on instruction to log on a website to give a review on 
Florida Standards. They encouraged all parents to log on and express their opinions. The 
website to log on is www.floridastandardsreview.org.  
 
V. Public Input:   
 
Next Meeting 
Thursday May 21, 2019 
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 9:55am 
 
Minutes: 
Approved as Presented: Most & Tardieu minutes from 1-15-19 Date: 4-16-19 
Approved as correct: No Corrections    Date: 4-16-19  
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